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SEPTEMBER 19, 2022 PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
To Our Valued Customers, 

 

Due to increases is material and freight costs, Dwyer Industries will be 

implementing a price increase on standard weight nipples. This increase 

will include both black and galvanized nipples and will take effect 

September 19, 2022. 

 

The increase will be approximately 20% but could vary by item. Due to the 

fact that this is our first price increase on these items in over a year we 

are confident that we will remain very competitive in the market. 

 

The new list prices can be found on our website. 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have. 

 

Again, thank you for your business and support. 

 

 

Steve Dwyer 

http://www.dwyerindustries.com/

